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Ottawa, 4th October, 1904.

Sir :-

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of

your letter of the 25th ult. and to say that the same will

in due course be considered, and that after this has been

done any steps that may be deemed necessary will be taken.

Your obedient servant.

Deputy Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.

Mr. Jesse Jonathen,

Oshweken, Ont.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,

3 October 1904 - 21 October 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5075)
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